
4.9.21
Dear Manton Families,

At 10:00 AM today, Michigan Governor Gretchen Whitmer recommended that Michigan schools move high
school students to remote learning and suspend all youth athletics.

We understand the hardship that school closure places on our families, as well as the social, emotional, and
educational impact it has on our students. Our area school districts have been working together with the
Health Department throughout this pandemic, and will continue to do so in order to best serve the health
and education of our children.

Our local health department does not recommend a widespread pause to in-person education, rather, they
recommend that individual school systems make decisions regarding whether providing in-person vs.
remote education is best and safest for their students. Due to preventative measures already in place, it is
the decision of the school districts within Wexford-Missaukee ISD to remain open to students for in-person
instruction with the option to move students to remote learning if circumstances change. These decisions
are always made in consultation with our local Health Department.

Manton Preventative Measures:

● We have alternative schedules to reduce close contact and class size
● We wear masks and are socially distance as much as possible
● All frequently touched areas are sanitized constantly during the day.
● All athletes are tested weekly to be able to participate in athletic activities

In closing, we are committed to the health of our students! We care! We want you to reach out if/when you
have needs or special circumstances that should be considered. We are here to help.

Go Rangers!
Mr. Leonard Morrow
Mr. Leonard Morrow
Superintendent
Manton Consolidated Schools

Mrs. Jennifer Brown Mr. Len Morrow Mr. Steve Brimmer Mr. Howard Napp Mr. Scott Akom
jennifer.brown@cadillacschools.org lmorrow@mantonschools.org sbrimmer@marion.k12.mi.us Howard.napp@mcbain.org akoms@mesick.org

Mr. Matt Lukshiatus Mrs. Kim Blaszak Mr. David Cox
matt.lukshaitis@pineriver.org kblaszak@lakecitytrojans.org dcox@wmisd.org
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